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IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
Legislation title:  Authorize signatory authority to the Director of the Office for Community 

Technology for letter agreements granting access to the public right-of-way 
(Ordinance) 

Contact name:  Elisabeth Perez/Jennifer Li 
Contact phone:  3-0039/3-5359  
Presenter name: Elisabeth Perez 
 
Purpose of proposed legislation and background information:  
The ordinance authorizes the Director of the Office for Community Technology (OCT) to 
sign letter agreements granting utility operators access to the public right-of-way until the 
new code standardizing terms for access to the right-of-way is effective, which is 
anticipated to be January 1, 2023. The signatory authority will allow OCT to grant access to 
the right-of-way to utility operators without existing franchises. Staff anticipate the Director 
will sign approximately four letter agreements until the new code is effective.  
 
Financial and budgetary impacts: 
There are no budgetary impacts for this legislation. 
 
Community impacts and community involvement: 
This action will not have a material community impact and there was no community 
involvement in its development.  
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Budgetary Impact Worksheet 

Does this action change appropriations?  
 YES: Please complete the information below. 
 NO: Skip this section 
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